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STATE OF MINNESOTA 

IN SUPREME COURT 
 

ADM09-8008 

ORDER ESTABLISHING PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
ON PETITION FOR PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES 
OF THE MINNESOTA BOARD OF CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION 

 On March 7, 2025, the Minnesota State Board of Continuing Legal Education filed a 

petition recommending amendments to the Rules of the Minnesota Board of Continuing Legal 

Education.  The proposed amendments would broaden continuing legal education (CLE) 

course approvals by revising current limitations on in-house programming.  The petition and 

proposed amendments are available on the public-access site for the Minnesota Appellate 

Courts, under case number ADM09-8008 – Petition of the Minnesota State Board of 

Continuing Legal Education for Amendment of the Rules of the Minnesota State Board 

Continuing Legal Education (Minn. filed Mar. 7, 2025).   

 The court will consider the petition and proposed amendments to the Rules of the 

Minnesota Board of Continuing Legal Education after providing a period for public comment 

and reviewing any comments on the proposed amendments. 

 IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that any person or organization that wants to provide 

comments in support of or in opposition to the proposed amendments to the Rules of the 

Minnesota Board of Continuing Legal must file those comments with the Clerk of the 

Appellate Courts consistent with the filing requirements of Minn. R. Civ. App. P. 

April 24, 2025
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125.01(a).  All comments must be filed so as to be received by the Clerk’s office no later 

than June 23, 2025.   

 Dated:  April 24, 2025   BY THE COURT: 

       Natalie E. Hudson    
       Chief Justice 


